Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE OF QUOTA LIQUOR LICENSE DRAWING FOR MADISON COUNTY

The Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, announces it will be accepting applications beginning January 7, 2013 and continuing through 5:00 p.m. February 20, 2013 for inclusion in the drawing for three (3) new quota liquor licenses to be issued in MADISON COUNTY. 

DBPR ABT-6033S which can be found on the Division’s website is the only application that will be accepted for filing into this drawing.  All other application forms from prior drawings will be denied.  Further information may be obtained by contacting the Division's district office serving their area of interest, by visiting the Division’s Internet website at www.myflorida.com/dbpr/abt, or by calling: (850)488-8284.

